14 Feb. 2006

D.L. Onofrio
P.o.Box 29
Port Salerno, F1. 34992
Mr. Robert Lewis Architect
Building Ideas
475 N.E. Stillwater Cove
Port St. Lucie, F1. 34983

Dear Robert,

I'm happy to respond to your request for an evaluation of the
work you did for me.

I wanted to make a small renovation in my all-concrete home.
This requires a building permit in my case.

An engineer/architect is required to evaluate the existing
structure and plan for the modifications. Engineering drawings which
detail the work to be done are required.

In making random calls to architects/engineers, your previous
employer gave you a very high recommendation.

You promptly responded and finished the
evaluation/recommendation plan in a very orderly, professional
engineering manner. you presented me with the finished drawings in
just a couple of days, in half the estimated time.

Your stamped drawings were readily accepted by the building
department of Martin County, F1.. My Permit was issued without
delay.

I am a graduate mechanical engineer (B.S.M.E.) but not a
professional engineer, so I could no provide 'stamped’ plans.

I can however, give you a very high recommendation based on
the performance of your work. Thank you.

Very truly yours,
Donald Onoftrio



